
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back, we hope you all had a great                 
Christmas break! 
 
PE days:​ Tuesday 
 
Homework:  
Every day: ​10 minutes reading 
Mon:​ Phonics Task set/due 
Fri:​ Spelling Shed set/due 
 
As per the uniform policy, children are still expected                 
to wear jumpers and tights with skirts. Children are                 
also expected to have a coat at school everyday.                 
Please ensure that all jumpers and coats are clearly                 
labelled. 
 
As always if you have any concerns or issues, please                   
do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Miss Neve, Miss Chant and Mrs Denning 

OUR DRIVING 
QUESTION: 

How has transport changed throughout 
history? 

AS WRITERS ​we will be learning to             
write some amazing journey       
stories inspired by ‘Oi! Get off our             
train’ and ‘Mr Gumpy’s outing’.  

AS MATHEMATICIANS ​we will be         
focusing on writing numbers to         
40 and solving word problems.         
Later in the term we will           
doubling, grouping and sharing       
numbers equally.  

AS HISTORIANS we will be         
exploring the first aeroplane flight         
and other types of transport. We           
will also investigate the mysterious         
story of Amelia Earhart. 

AS SCIENTISTS ​we will be learning           
the differences between Spring       
and Summer. We will be linking           
this to our work from the Autumn             
term and making comparisons       
between all the different seasons         
we have studied. 

AS COMPUTER SCIENTISTS we will         
be learning about how to         
Google search images and       
organise these appropriately.  

AS ATHLETES we will be practising           
our hopping, leaping and       
galloping skills and learn how to           
incorporate these into a dance! 

AS CITIZENS we will be thinking           
about how to manage our         
feelings and exploring the       
Christian story of creation. 

AS MUSICIANS we will begin to           
look at simple rhythmic       
notations. 

THINGS TO REMEMBER 
 
● Please make sure PE kit is in 

school ready for their lesson. 
 

● Every child must have a clear 
drink bottle that can be refilled 
with water. 

AS ARTISTS​ we will be concentrating on architecture and sculpture. 
We will study the design of famous buildings and use a range of 
materials to make our own models.   


